
RELATED COVID 19 RESTRICTIONS ON SERVICES: If at any time, you are found to be in 
violation of any of the restrictions prescribed, you will be immediately asked to leave the 
installation with no refund. 
 

CAMPING 
 
SHORE PARK & MARYLANDER CAMPGROUNDS: NOW OPEN TO ACTIVE DUTY MILITARY & 
RETIREES (current existing reservations and new reservations) 
 

Reservations must be confirmed and paid in full via phone call to 410-278-4124.  This line will be 
answered directly, M-F 10am-4pm.  Weekends and after hours, please leave a message and you 
will receive a return call with 24 hrs. 
 

Should you decide to camp with us on APG, please note the following restrictions: 
 

 Campers must be with immediate family members or people with which they reside (no 
guests). 

 Guidance on physical distancing must be followed and no gatherings of 8 or more will be 
permitted. 

 No parties or reservations for more than 8 people will be granted for any one site. 
 Public bath house is closed and laundry service is limited to those staying more than a week. 
 Playground and pools are closed. 
 Trips on and off the installation should be limited to essential activity only.   
 Reservations for cabin rentals will not be accepted at this time, however FMWR will begin to 

consider protocols for accepting reservations again in the near future. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  

 The CDC recommends you stay home as much as possible and avoid close contact, 
especially if you are at higher risk of severe illness.  If you are not feeling well, please do not 
travel, but remain home and contact our PCM for guidance. 
 

 If you are traveling from outside of Maryland and the state you are traveling from to utilize 
any of these services has a Stay at Home Order, we must ask that you adhere to the order 
and not travel to APG. In addition, please consider that the two counties surrounding APG 
continue to show an increase in positive cases of COVID19 daily. 
 

 Currently APG is operating on a mission essential status only.  Most services on the post are 
closed.  The Commissary and PX remain open.  All patrons entering the Commissary will go 
through pre-screening before entry.  Face masks are mandatory to enter the Commissary 
and PX and in all others areas where 6 feet of physical distancing cannot be maintained.  
The Top of the Bay offers the only option for delivery food service on the installation. 

 


